Good afternoon,

I am Tami Cole, Director of the Homeless Division for the Department of Family and Support Services (DFSS).

Matthew Kurtzman, Executive Director of Back 2 School Illinois invited me to attend their annual Back 2 School fundraiser on June 9, 2016 to represent DFSS.  The ticket cost $150.00 

Matt waived the cost of the ticket given the financial situation of the City. 

Back 2 School Illinois provides thousands of deserving children with school supplies to help them succeed in the classroom.  Last year they provided at no cost to the City,  school kits for children in shelter, which was approximately 1,000 kits.
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